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Transfiguration of the Lord 

August 6, 2023 
 

 

• It's good to be back! The Steubenville conference was nostalgic, formative, 

and inspiring! But, of course, there’s no place like home! It’s very good to be 

back! 
 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home, which is a 

maternity home for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We are very 

happy to support this important outreach! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Cynthia Ayala 

Goldstein. May God bless her. 

 

• Are mornings tough? Do you need some spiritual energy and encouragement? 

If so, please consider subscribing to the Morning Offering. When you 

subscribe, an email will be sent to you every morning that contains prayers, 

daily Mass readings, information on the saint of the day, and a daily 3-4 

minute reflection from your pastor. Please consider signing up today! 

 

• Next weekend, August 12-13, the parish will host a School Supply Drive. All 

school supplies are needed. Please bring popular school supplies with you to 

Mass that weekend. You can drop off any items at the pavilion before Mass. 

Members of our Helping Hands ministry will be there to assist you. 

 

• Next Sunday, August 13, the parish will once again host two blood buses. I 

ask that all parishioners please consider giving blood. As a pro-life people this 

is one of the important things we’re called to do! Please do what you can. 

Sign-ups are required. You can sign up here. 

 

• On Friday, September 8, the parish will be hosting a one-day visit to Belmont 

Abbey. I’ve spoken about the witness and prayer routine of the monks before. 

This visit will be an opportunity to see it in person! Click here for more 

information. 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://www.morningoffering.com/
https://www.morningoffering.com/
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdonor.oneblood.org%2fdonor%2fschedules%2fdrive_schedule%2f1386434&c=E,1,lTBy-NJVWYf6G65dXRWj6EMj22pTaOGa0E3SR5SBzUV068617YGVTxdZolL2W08lL6jAIEe-FZJPE3a8TXnP53B-yui0C7Wb48cZqR3M46BGAfqXGy4VaNxH&typo=1
https://gracewepray.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Visit-Belmont-Abbey.pdf

